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Puckett & Faraj





January 24, 2012
Angela D. Caesar, Clerk

United States District Court for 

  The District of Columbia

333 Constitution Avenue, NW

Washington, DC 20001

RE:
Admission of Haytham Faraj, Esq. to Practice before the Court

Dear Ms. Caesar:


When I was admitted to practice before the U.S. District Court for the District of Columbia (“Court”), I was not yet a member of the District of Columbia Bar Association.  I was therefore admitted to practice before the Court through reciprocity, based on my membership in the Michigan State Bar.   However, I am now licensed to practice in the District and request that you note in your records my District of Columbia Bar membership number, which is 990192.  Kindly change my admission information to include this bar number.

Thank you for your attention in this matter.






Very truly yours,






Haytham Faraj
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